Pennsylvania Association of
School Resource Officers

“To Protect, Engage & Educate”

May 3, 2023

Senator Rick Scott
110 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Scott,

I'am writing to you today on behalf of the Pennsylvania Association of School Resource Officers
(PASRO) and over 600 of our members. We recently became aware of the School Guardian Act and
fully support the passage of this bill. It provides federal funding for carefully selected and properly

trained law enforcement in all K-12 schools across this nation.

The School Guardian Act will help ensure the safety of all students and school staff by providing
much needed funding to keep our schools safe.

Thank you for continuing to support school safety, education, and our law enforcement
professionals.

Sincerely,

e aw,

Bill Oslick, PASRO President
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